
 

 

 

Student representatives from the Academy of Law and Business (ALAB) program participated in the 

High School Consumer Bowl for the first time in almost a decade. The Egg Harbor Township 

students competed with students from around the county at Hammonton High School on Tuesday, 

January 31, 2017.  The students used the knowledge they gained from their financial literacy and 

Business education courses to answer questions focused on consumer finance and purchases.  The 

competition was judged by state representatives from the Division of Consumer Affairs. The Egg 

Harbor Township students dominated in the first two rounds of competition, but they were 

unfortunately knocked out in the third round of competition.  The students did a wonderful job and 

worked hard with their teacher and consumer bowl coordinator, Mr. Bryan Jones, to get ready for the 

competition.   


